
Traffic and Parking Policy 

We, along with our neighbors at Stevens Elementary School, are working hard to 
ensure safety and efficiency in our traffic and parking management during school hours.  
Following the policy outlined here will ensure an efficient and safe way for families to 
drop off and pick up children and it will respect the rights and wishes of our neighbors.   

• First, please drive safely and obey all City of Seattle traffic ordinances, especially 
those of parking. 

• You may find staff of Seattle Public schools out at drop off and pick up times directing 
traffic for families.  Please follow their directions and only cross in designated cross 
walks.  

• Please remember that blocking a neighbor’s driveway is not only illegal but also 
discourteous to the home owner.  

• U-turns are not permitted at any time.  

• Please do not park within 30 feet of a crosswalk, and not in front of fire hydrants.  

• Please share this plan with any adults (nannies, babysitters, grandparents, and 
friends) who might be driving to and from Interlaken Preschool.  

Thank you for making safety our number one priority while also helping ensure that 
Interlaken Preschool is a good neighbor.  


